Summer 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,



We are greatly pleased to inform you that your child(ren) has been awarded a scholarship to Summer Camp this coming summer. Thanks to the generous donations of Liberty Thrift customers and friends of Liberty Ministries, the entire week of summer camp is paid!

Liberty is very excited to be able to send your child(ren) to summer camp and we know that this will have a great impact. From the new friends you make to the adventures you can have, camp provides so many ways to be able to grow personally and spiritually. If your child has already attended camp with us previously, we are so excited to have you back.

Over the past several years we have partnered with Camp Sankanac in Spring City, PA. They have four weeks of boy's camp and then four weeks of girl's camp {choose the week that fits your child(ren)}. Each week has a different theme and allows for something different to happen, such as exploration, Mission Impossible and Army/Navy competition week. They also offer us the basketball camps and horse riding camp, but act fast, they fill up quickly! Camp Sankanac is an excellent experience for kids ages 7-16 years old. Go to their website for more info and to register online at www.campsankanac.org

Please complete the **Liberty Ministries Information Sheet** for each child and return them via email pattyf@libertyministries.us, mail or fax 610.287.5286. *This is so that we can submit payment for your child. Then **COMPLETE REGISTRATION ONLINE ASAP (per Camp Sankanac's website).** We don't want your week of camp to fill up or for you to miss your age group. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Patty Fleming at (610) 287-5481, ext. 22.

We are grateful to those who have supported our Summer Camp Program and we look forward to helping your child have a great experience at camp this summer.

Sincerely yours,

Baron S. King, LPC, NCC

Executive Director Liberty Ministries